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he Voice

The past two weeks have been incredibly busy at Al Shohub with lots of learning taking
place across the school. Ms. Ali, Ms. Su and | have been welcomed into many
classrooms this week to see our students in action; from using conjunctions to join
sentences in Year 3, to dissection of the eye in Year 11 Biology. It has also been
wonderful to see the students actively participating in their PE lessons; the smiles on
their faces clearly show how much they have been enjoying learning how to attack and
defend whilst learning ball skills.

A\ | As a Senior Leadership Team, not only do we enjoy going into all of the students’
lessons, but it is also important that we ensure all standards of teaching and learning
meet all the necessary requirements for our students to make outstanding progress.
d This includes ensuring all teaching and learning outcomes are met according to the
appropriate age of the students and removing all barriers to their learning. In addition,
we aim for all of our students to be enthused by their learning, so it is important that
lessons are also engaging and fun. As teachers it is our aim to ensure our students are
independent, confident and inquisitive learners, and it is our role to equip them with the skills they will need to
be successful young adults in the future. To that end there is an expectation that all students should make
progress in each and every lesson they attend each day and it is the role of myself, Ms. Ali and Ms. Su to ensure
this is happening day in, day out.

Mrs. Lisa Passante
Principal

We will soon be inviting all parents into school for a variety of workshops so you can learn more about what and
how we teach at Al Shohub, across all curriculum areas. If there is anything in particular, you would like to find
out more about, please let me know, by emailing me at: principal@alshohub.org so we can arrange our
workshops accordingly.
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PRIMARY VOICES

Another amazing week at Al Shohub. | have really enjoyed being in lessons this week.
It gave us the opportunity to see firsthand all of the exciting learning taking place and
to get to know the students even better. | have been asking for their feedback too and
it was so wonderful to hear how happy and settled they are and how eager they are to
learn. | am so proud of all members of the Al Shohub learning community and look
forward to more opportunities to see them continue to make outstanding progress.

PRIMARY GALLERY

Ms. Alison Lloyd
Head of Primary
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LOOK AT OUR LEARNING

The Physical Education department provides unique opportunities for children to move with ease and
confidence as they enjoy actions such as running, turning, twisting, chasing, throwing, catching, striking, floating
and balancing. They are encouraged to respond to challenges to the mind and body, to participate, to compete
and to co-operate with others. As demonstrated in these photos our FS and primary students have enjoyed
exploring new challenges and developing skills.

This week our Y5 students launched into producing some amazing models of Our Solar System and sharing facts
about what they have learnt. They have been singing the Planet song in class and generally having a blast! This is
part of their study of Earth and Space. Congratulations Penguins and Puffins!
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LOOK AT OUR LEARNING

In Year 1 we have been extremely busy working on our
counting. We have been using a lot of different resources,
activities and games to help us further our learning and
understanding. We particularly enjoy songs and rhymes,
counters and cubes. In the photos you can see we are
practicing adding on cubes and subtracting cubes.

Issue 2—September 2019 q



LOOK AT OUR LEARNING
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LOOK AT OUR LEARNING

In Nursery we have been practicing how to recognise and write our own names using different malleables.

We have been learning about our feelings. We have represented feelings using a variety of activities including;
role play, play dough, pictures and shaving foam.

Issue 2—September 2019 q



SECONDARY VOICES

| can’t believe another two weeks have gone at Al Shohub. The time really does fly here,
in that time lots of learning has taken place. We have had the privilege of being in
lessons and conducting lesson observations to check the progress of our students and to
check the quality of lessons being delivered to them. In some lesson it has been
wonderful to see our students using the 7Cs and a confident approach to learning. We
need to see this consistently! | know this will grow as the students’ skills and knowledge
develops in their lessons. It has been a pleasure getting to know your children and some
of you further.

I would like to thank all parents for their efforts in ensuring that their children come to
school in the correct uniform and shoes. The girls are looking very smart and are a credit
to Al Shohub. We must continue to raise standards and expectations from all angles.

Ms. Su Boyd Parents of Year 10 and Year 11 we will be inviting you in for a KS4 event so please watch
Head of Secondary  thjs space for your invites.

COMPETITION TIME

The English Department are currently running a
One Festival of Literature competition for all year groups in Secondary. The

FOI.II' excil:ing competil:ions competit?on wi!l have somej of our'most
. outstanding writers potentially being selected to

attend an Award Ceremony in Dubai 2020, by
Oxford University Pross many international companies. Emirates Literature

Story Writing Competition

: r' dim s Festival 2020 is going to be just one of the many
Nl ” places where ‘Al Shohub Private School’ will be
i recognised for its great students!

Taaleem Award

Amard ceremony:
Finol round ond award coremeny:

Emirates NBD Poetry For All

.Enter now!

at emirateslitfest.com

Closing dafte: Sunday & 0ct 2000
Final round and award ceremonys
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TEACHER FEATURE

In each issue of The Voice, we will introduce you to members of our teaching team, in order for you to get to know

the staff at Al Shohub.
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MS. FIONA, YEAR 1 SEAHORSES TEACHER AND DEPUTY DESIGNATED
SAFEGUARDING LEAD

Ms. Fiona graduated from Mary Immaculate College, Ireland in 2013. She has spent
the past five years teaching across the whole primary phase. She has gained most
of her experience within Early Years and Key Stage 1. At her previous school Ms.
Fiona helped to engage children in an after school homework support group, as
well as staging musical productions. Ms. Fiona joined our team for the 2019
academic year and teaches Year 1. Ms. Fiona aims to foster a love of learning in the
students of Al Shohub. She believes that all children should be engaged in
interesting and meaningful lessons. Ms. Fiona strives to help students in becoming
independent learners who can reach their true potential.

MS. SOPHIE, YEAR 3 SHARKS TEACHER

Ms. Sophie gained a Bachelor of Arts in Ireland with a focus on English Literature.
She wanted to share her enthusiasm for Literacy with a focus on Primary Education
and so gained a PGCE from the University of Nottingham. Ms. Sophie spent four
years working for an international school in Abu Dhabi as an Early Years practitioner
and two years in the UK as a Year 4 class teacher. Ms. Sophie has joined Al Shohub
this year, as Year 3 Sharks teacher, and is proud to be teaching our rising stars.

MS. SIOBHAN, TEACHER OF ENGLISH AND YEAR 7A FORM TUTOR

Ms. Siobhan is a teacher with almost twenty years’ experience, having taught
English, History and EAL in Ireland, Australia and the UAE. Ms. Siobhan’s specialism
is literature with a particular focus on the aesthetic and educational role literature
plays in the classroom.

Ms. Siobhan graduated from University College Dublin, Ireland with a Bachelor of
Arts in English and History before completing a Higher Diploma in Education. Fol-
lowing this, Ms. Siobhan went on to complete a Masters in History and later on a
Postgraduate Diploma in Educational Leadership from National University of
Ireland, Maynooth. She also holds a Certificate in English Literature from Oxford
University.

As Assistant Principal she has served as Year Head and Programme Coordinator.
She has also served as a Subject Department Head in both English and History.




AL SHOHUB PARENTS’ ASSOCIATION

Last Thursday we held our very first Al Shohub Parents’ Association meeting. It was lovely to see many parents
with children across Foundation Stage, Primary and Secondary, and Ms. Ali, Ms. Su and | were able to talk about
some of the whole school aims we had already achieved so far this term, as well as some longer term goals. It was
also a fabulous opportunity to receive feedback from parents about the start of the new school year and
suggestions for further improvements we can make.

All parents of students at Al Shohub automatically become members of ASPA when your family join the school;
there are no membership forms to complete because we want all parents to be a part of our school community
and have a voice. We also want to ensure that as many parents as possible can attend ASPA meetings, so we will
be sending out a survey for parents to complete to understand when the best times of day are for most parents to
attend. Please look out for this.

We are interested in finding out if any of our parents would like to be considered for the following roles within
ASPA:

Chairperson, Vice Chairperson, Class Community Parents (one parent per class/form).

In addition, we are looking for any parents who would like to be involved in organising our National Day
celebrations.

If you are interested in any of the ASPA roles or organising National Day celebrations, please contact me by email:
principal@alshohub.org.
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